

# Important information

about work in your area

#### Dear Customer,

Nicor Gas will be completing a system improvement project on Main Street in Lemont. Our contractor will be installing a 2.2-mile segment of natural gas main as outlined on the map. The pipeline installation will take place within the affected rights-of-way using a series of open trenches and horizontal directionally drilled bores for each segment. Construction is anticipated to conclude in the fall of 2019 followed by landscaping and paving restoration. Nicor Gas customers will continue to receive natural gas service during the construction period and this project is not expected to cause service interruptions.

To ensure safe transportation conditions for residents, select road lanes will be temporarily closed as the project progresses. Detour signage (if needed) and other traffic control devices will be set up for vehicular traffic prior to closures. Nicor Gas is working closely with community leaders to reduce the impact this work will have on local roads and other pathways.



### **Contacts**

Construction
Ricardo Diaz
224.268.7532
ricdiaz@southernco.com

Landscaping & Pavement Curtis Myers 815.272.9241 cumyers@southernco.com

#### **Affected areas**

The natural gas main will be installed along & under Main Street, from Illinois Street to Parker Road.

#### For your safety

All Nicor Gas employees and contractors will have Nicor Gas, AGL Resources or Southern Company Gasissued ID cards and will present them if requested. The Nicor Gas contractor working on this project is KS Energy.

## Restore landscaping & pavement

We understand that you value the appearance of your property. Nicor Gas will restore landscaping and paving impacted by our construction to the condition in which we found it. Temporary restoration of some areas may be necessary until permanent restoration can be completed.

#### **Our commitment**

We take great care in implementing construction practices that limit disturbances and we understand your time is valuable. We appreciate your understanding and thank you for allowing us to continue to provide you with safe and reliable natural gas service.